
























Southwest Durham Drive – Workshop Feedback Form 
15 February, 2007 
Johnny Randall, North Carolina Botanical Garden 
 and Chicita Culberson – Villa Pinea, 5501 George King Rd. 
 
Alternatives   
 
2035 Functional Alignment 
 
This design seems to have the most impact of SW Durham Drive on Creekside School 
and on the properties along George King Road, as it divides currently undeveloped lots to 
the west of George King Rd.  We do, however like the “curvy” nature of the road because 
it serves as a traffic calming measure.  A collector street is, however, located extremely 
close to the dam and associated wetland at the south end of Villa Pinea, 5501 George 
King Rd., which would also compromise the land-bridge connection to the Little Creek 
wetlands to the southeast.  (Note that Villa Pinea is now under a conservation easement 
held by the Botanical Garden Foundation, Inc., of the North Carolina Botanical Garden.  
Villa Pinea will ultimately become a Botanical Garden nature preserve in addition to its 
current arboretum status.  We are, therefore, concerned over any development that might 
affect the long-term viability of the site.) 
 
Alternative 1 
 
Alternative 1 is the least desirable plan for us because it places the Villa Pinea on the 
corner of SW Durham Drive and a collector street.  The collector street (located just 
south of Villa Pinea) would have to cross a wetland and would compromise the land-
bridge connection between Villa Pinea and the Little Creek wetlands. 
 
Alternative 2 
 
This alternative is probably the overall best scenario for Villa Pinea and others.  It uses 
the existing corridor of George King Road and does not place a collector street across the 
wetland at the south end of Villa Pinea.  


